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VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR 

On town meeting night, the first annual 
winner of the "Volunteer of the Year" 
was announced. A big hats off to the 
Antrim Playground Conmittee and its 
members Peter Moore/ Cory Morill, Sue 
Ruess, Jackie Cottle, Cindy Zawacki, 
Michelle Carter, Betsy Mathes and Colleen 
Harding. This committee's efforts in 
fundraising, planning and organizing 
the hundred or so other volunteers who 
showed up on that Friday and Saturday 
made the playground a reality. Be sure 
to stop in and see the plaque hanging 
in the Town Hall commemorating this 
committee. 

It is not too early to start thinking 
about nominees for this year. Look 
around you and send in the name. There 
is no better way to say thanks. 

A NOTE OF THANKS 

The Limrik staff wishes to offer a 
belated thank you to Barbara Shea, 
Antrim's own craftsman and artist. 
Barbara designed the Tuttle Library 
logo for the "Limrik", a sample of her 
art and interest in Antrim for which 
the staff is very appreciative. Barbara 
would love to have you visit her "shop 
in residence", which is the building 
next to the Baptist Church. It was 
originally the Antrim Methodist Church, 
steeple and all. She and her husband, 
John, bought it as an apartment house 
in 1933.  Barbara invites you to browse 

through her selection of original silk- 
screened cards and Christmas ornaments, 
all hand done with original designs. 
Her country background, or as she says, 
the farm in Hancock, has remained the 
source of many of her creative ideas. 

ANTRIM DAYS 

Mark your calendars for Antrim Days to 
be held August 7,8,and 9. It promises 
to be a weekend of fun for everyone. 
The festivities will begin Friday night 
with a storyteller at the library. 

Saturday will be a full day starting 
with the morning road race. There will 
be a craft fair and flea market at the 
gym plus hayrides and the Soapbox Derby. 
The Fire Department will hold a dance 
at the Town Gym beginning at 8PM. 

Sunday's water events will take place 
at Gregg Lake. A Fireman's Parade will 
start at.noon to be followed by a muster 
at the Fire Station on Clinton Road. 

The Antrim Days Committee would like 
your help. 
Pat Beers- Road Race 
Anne Dwight- Crafts 
Judy Lundahl-Flea Market 
Kathy Blackburn-Parade 
Debbie Eldridge-Parade 
Jonas Taub-Entertainment 
Pat&Herm Maynard-Soapbox Derby 
*Watch the local papers for events and 
times. 



TOWN OERI/TAX O0ILECT0E: 
Monday thru Thursday- 8AM to noon 
Monday-7 to 9PM 
Thurdsday-1 to 4PM 

Closed Fridays 

SAMAiY LANDFILL HOURS 
Mon, Tues, Fri 1-5 PM 
SatHPMSunMPM 
Closed Wed 4 Thus 

LIBRARY HOURS 
Mon 2-5, Tues 2-6, Wed-ciosed 
Tins 2-8, Fri 9-12, Sat 1(M 

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETINGS 

SELECTMAN- Mondays, 7:30PM, Town Hal 
PLANNING BOARD- 1st i 3rd Thursdays 

7:30PM, Town Hall 
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT- Tuesdays, 

7:30PM,Town Hal, as needed 
SEWER 4 WATER COMMISSION- 3rd Monday, 

7:30PM, S4W Plant 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION- 2nd Wednesday, 

7:30PM, Town Hall 

ANTRIM VILLAGE 

Welcome to Sylvia Colby, the new Meals 
Coordinator for St. Joseph's. Her sense 
of humor has everyone leaving with a 
smile.  Community welcome. New Resident 
Asso. Officers are: 
Pres:   Gardner  Stone,  Vice  Pres: 
Charlotte Matthews, Sec: Helen Randall, 
Treas: Dot Shea. 
55 or older? Look to us for your housing 
needs. 

EDITOR'S TURN TALES FROM TUTTLE 
LIBRARY 

The LIMRIK staff is very grateful to 
all of you for your support, both in 
advertising and editorial contributions. 
This issue could not be printed at 
Conval, but because of your support 
we were able to pay for the printing 
and still have enough money to put it 
in the mail! 

There are many exciting activities in 
the area this summer, so be sure to 
post the Calendar Section of the LIMRIK 
in a prominent spot. (It was actually 
designed with the freezer section of 
your refrigerator in mind.) Many groups 
would like your support, so join in 
and have fun. 

This paper is also looking for additional 
volunteers. Please call any of the staff 
if you can help with reporting, layout, 
typing, or special features. 

ANTRIM PLA YERS 

The James A. Tuttle Library invites 
all school age children to join the 
1992 Summer Reading Program: The Reading 
Brothers Baker and Taylor Circus. Learn 
how to be an acrobat, an animal trainer 
or a clown as the library is turned 
into a Big Top. 

Sign up will begin on July 6 for a summer 
of reading thrills, chills and 
excitement. The circus party will be 
held on Friday, August 21. 

On Saturday, July 11, there will be 
a stuffed animal parade for all children 
participating in the reading program. 
Simply bring your favorite stuffed friend 
to the library to join the fun. 

The Hillsboro County of Corrections 
work crew have completed a great deal 
of painting at the Library. Book 
shelves, window and door frames and 
the front porch steps all sport a fresh 
coat of paint. 

The librarians are spring cleaning and 
rearranging. Lots of books have moved. 
Go in and find out where!! 

In conjunction with ANTRIM DAYS, the 
Antrim Players will perform a three- 
act play, to be directed by Fred Roberts, 
on August 6, 7 and 8. As of press time 
the play to be performed had not been 
announced, but mark your calendars now, 
so that you won't miss one of the most 
pleasurable experiences of the summer. 

New Books: 
Jewels-Daniel Steele 
Rising Sun-Michael Crichton 
All  Around  the  Town-  Mary  Higgins 

Clark 
Double Duece-Robert Parker 
Marrying Off Mother-Gerald Durrell 
Needful Things- Stephen King 



CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

AT WITS' END 

The next General Meeting will be held 
at Four Season's Restaurant on Thursday, 
June 25 at 6 p.m. The cost will be 
approximately $10 per person. There 
will be a guest speaker. 

The Chamber's Spotlight this issue shines 
on ANTRIM MAILBOX VIDEO, owned and 
operated by Rich and Sandy Morrill. 

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
SPOTLIGHT 

Antrim Mailbox Video, located on Main 
St., thanks all our customers that we 
have served over the years. We hope 
any newcomers or visitors will come 
in and check us out. Future plans 
include moving next door when renovations 
are completed. This will allow for more 
parking. 

Antrim Mailbox Video has no membership 
fee. Weekdays we have numerous specials 
on regular and children's movies and 
Nintendo games. For weekends, you will 
find a bargain on multiple movie rentals. 
Great deals will also be found on blank 
tapes, head, cleaners and VCR or Nintendo 
machine rentals. We also service VCR's. 

Hours are 12 noon to 8 Mon-Thurs, 9 
on Fri and Sat. Sundays 12 - 6. Call 
588-6315. 

NEW AREA BUSINESS 

Shear Locks is a new hair salon 
conveniently located next door to Antrim 
Mail Box Video. Owner Michelle Sands 
took over the former Salon Longe 
recently. She had worked there for 
two years and is pleased to offer full 
service family hair care in a warm 
friendly atmosphere. 

Tarrmy Baker, an experienced stylist, 
has joined Michelle at Shear Locks which 
is open Monday and Friday from 9AM to 
6PM, Tuesday through Thursday from 9AM 
to 7PM and Saturday from 9AM to 3PM. 
Call for an appointment at 588-2111. 

Shopping for a gift can become fun when 
you reach AT WITS' END, Antrim's newest 
gift shop located on Route 202 adjacent 
to Antrim Realty. AT WITS' END, owned 
by Pam Bagloe and Nancy Timko, features 
a variety of gifts for all ages in all 
price ranges. 

Shoppers will find a wonderful selection 
of jewelry, cards, toiletries, pottery, 
candles, stained glass and gourmet items. 
AT WITS' END also includes a children's 
section and gift baskets which can be 
personally designed. The shop is open 
Tuesday through Friday from 10AM to 
6PM, Saturday from 10AM to 5PM and Sunday 
from 12 Noon to 5PM. 

HUGRON AUTOBODY 

Hugron Autobody & Classic Restoration 
is located on Route 202 North in Antrim 
exactly 5 miles from the center of town. 
As the name implies, the shop specializes 
in restoration of classic cars and 
collision body work for later model 
vehicles. They are open Monday through 
Friday from 8AM to 6PM. 

President Joseph G. Hugron and Vice 
President Thomas W. Hopkins have both 
worked with cars "all their lives". 
Hugron owned and operated an autobody 
shop in Hancock for ten years. He 
specializes in collision work and 
painting. Thomas Hopkins has spent 
many years in general service as well 
as detail work of vehicles. They have 
combined together to cover all bases 
in a more commercial setting- the former 
Grant Garage. For further information 
or an appointment, call the shop at 
464-4666. 

***************************************** 

For Antrim's summer residents who would 
like to receive The LIMRIK at their 
winter address, a subscription is avail- 
able. Please send information and $3 
to cover postage and envelope to PO 
Box 30, Antrim. 
***************************************** 



BENNINGTON'S 150th ANTRIM - BENNINGTON LIONS 

Bennington will celebrate its 150th 
birthday this simmer with a three day 
party. The Sesquicentennial (you don't 
need to pronounce it to go!) will be 
held on August 21-23. The festivities 
will begin Friday with Open Houses at 
the Town Hall, G.E.P. Dodge Library, 
Pierce Elementary and the Fire Station. 
Although the schedule is not yet 
completed, the following events will 
be held: Friday evening: Fireworks and 
a Street Dance with a band. Saturday: 
a morning Community Walk & Run (2.5 
miles) to be followed by a parade, Temple 
Band Concert, Ice Cream Social and a 
variety of booths including food, Arts 
& Crafts, children's games, miniature 
train rides, and Kayak demonstrations 
by Eastern Mountain Sports. Dinner 
and entertainment will be provided by 
the Bennington Historical Society at 
St. Patrick's Church. Sunday: Ecumenical 
Service at 12 Noon. Firemen's Parade 
& Muster to be followed by a chicken 
barbecue. During the weekend there 
will also be a Civil War Demonstration 
with troops camped out in town. Those 
interested in joining a float in the 
parade may call John Cronin 
at 588 6372 or Pete Martel at 
588-2610. 

SUMMER CONCERT SERIES 

This year Live Oak and Company, Antrim's 
internationally acclaimed early music 
ensemble, will again present its summer 
concert series in the Monadnock region. 
The concerts take place in historic 
(and scenic) area churches. To mark 
the Quincentenary of Columbus, this 
year's concerts highlight the music 
of Renaissance Spain. 

Live Oak also runs summer weekend 
workshops(called Antrim Workshops) in 
voice and plucked strings(lute,guitar) 
as well as offering private and group 
lessons in singing, speech, acting, 
recorder, flute, guitar and lute. All 
ages and levels are welcome. Please 
call Nancy Knowles at 588-6121 for more 
information. See the Calendar Section 
for performance dates. 

President Bob Edwards reports that over 
$1,000 was raised from pledges made 
by individuals and local businesses 
in the Antrim-Bennington area for their 
annual Walk-A-Thon. 
The profits will benefit local health 
related requests and the Friends of 
Recreation for their youth development 
project. 

The club is also one of the five Lion 
and Lioness clubs supporting the Lions 
project named Flight for Life. The 
project will fund a heliport location 
at the Monadnock Community Hospital 
for transporting patients to critical 
care facilities throughout New England. 
The fund raising effort is presently 
underway and will feature an antique 
and collectibles auction on August 1 
at the former Peterborough Ford location 
on Rte 101 in Peterborough. Antrim, 
Bennington and Francestown contributors 
are encouraged to call Bob and Sarah 
Edwards at 588-6861. All tax deductable 
contributions will be picked up by the 
Lions at the convenience of the 
contributor. 

The new slate of officers were voted 
for 1992-1993. Sarah W. Edwards, 
President; Kenneth Bundy, 1st VP; 
Michelle Bennett, 2nd VP; Gary Stacey, 
3rd VP; Robert L. Edwards, Sec; Ed 
Herbert, Treasurer; David Boule, Tail 
Twister and Wayne Dekoning, Lion Tamer. 

RESCUE SQUAD 

Tickets are currently being sold for 
a Shotgun Raffle, proceeds from which 
will be used to purchase a Defibulator 
Unit for the Antrim Rescue Squad. Fund 
Raising for this very necessary equipment 
has been in process for about a year. 
Tickets for the raffle are available 
at Edmunds Hardware or from any member 
of the Rescue Squad. 

**************************************** 

FOR SALE: 8 ft. stainless steel, metal- 
bestos chimney $100.  Combination storm 
door, 6*8" x 36",$65. call 588-6385. 
**************************************** 



THE COLLEGE CORNER CHURCH NEWS 

Time is just flying by here at Maruzen 
Hawthorne! (But, of course, what else 
would it do at an aviation school?). 
With nineteen full time students, and 
more enrolling each month as a new ground 
school begins, we are certainly keeping 
our instructors and aircraft very busy. 

We have just purchased a second 
helicopter to accommodate students' 
needs. Our fleet now consists of three 
Cessna 172's, one Cessna 182, one 
Beechcraft Duchess, and two Robinson 
R-22 helicopters. Our maintenance crew 
works nearly 'round the clock to keep 
our aircraft in excellent working order. 

As a service to our own students and 
also to other student pilots, we have 
become a Drake Authorized Testing Center 
at the airport location. To qualify 
as a Center, we had to first have FAA 
approval. 

"We can now 
for aviation 
Gene  Benson 
"Ordinarily, 
wait weeks 
the entire 
the scoring, 
The agony of 

provide cerification exams 
-related professions," said 

Director  of  Aviation. 
candidates for these ratings 
for results. With DATC, 
testing process, including 
is completely computerized, 
waiting is eliminated." 

BAPTIST CHURCH 

The Summer Fair of the Antrim Baptist 
Church will be held Saturday July 25 
from 10AM to 2PM. The Youth Group will 
again have a variety of games on the 
lawn, and the dunking booth loaned by 
the Fire Department. Also on the lawn 
will be handcrafts, plants and vegetables 
with Dot and Phil Lang in charge and 
jewelry sold by the youth. 

Lunch will be served in Fellowship Hall, 
under the direction of Flo Warren. 
The food Table with Mildred Slater in 
charge and the White Elephant, run by 
Eb Chamberlain will also be inside. 

COME. SHOP. EAT. ENJOY the day and the 
fellowship. 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

A reminder that the morning worship 
time is at 10AM for the summer. An 
Adult Sunday School class will be held 
at 9AM addressing "Women of the Old 
Testament". The church will again be 
holding the Farmers's Market in August, 
date to be announced. 

Wakako Shiu, teacher of our Japanese 
language and culture class, is just 
concluding another session with area 
students. We have heard from both 
students and teachers that classes are 
not only educational, but thoroughly 
enjoyable. We look forward to holding 
our next Japanese class in the fall, 
with dates to be announced. 

ANTRIM HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

The Antrim Historical Society will bold 
its Annual Meeting and a Pot Luck Supper 
at the Presbyterian Church on Monday, 
June 29 at 6PM. The public is invited 
to bring a dish, meet the members and 
hear a very special guest speaker, Robert 
Aiken, a descendant of Antrim's second 
pioneer settler. 

VACATION CHURCH SCHOOL 

An ecumenical Vacation Church School 
will be held August 10-14. Being planned 
by the Baptist and Presbyterian Churches, 
it is open to all children in our local 
area for the ages pre-kindergarten 
through grade 6. The program will have 
something for all ages- music, drama, 
crafts, nature study, recreation, Bible 
study and- of course- "munch breaks". 
Anyone wishing to volunteer to help 
in any way- cookies, monetary donation, 
or even assist a teacher, please contact 
Bev Tenney, 588-2518 or Debbie Eldridge, 
588-6215. The program promises to be 
both fun, interesting, current and in 
line with the importance of family 
values, a current and needed focal point. 



SPORTSBEAT GARDEN CLUB 

1992 has been a banner year for Antrim 
baseball. With the use of our new field 
this year, we were rewarded with a record 
turnout of 107 children for the Pee-Wee, 
instructional and minor league levels. 
The Crotched Mtn. team had 16 sign-ups 
and may have a chance to win their 
division. The Championship series is 
tentatively scheduled for June 22,25 
and 28. Also this year is the first 
that there has been an opportunity for 
youths to play on a Babe Ruth team. 
Antrim, Bennington, Francestown and 
Hancock have combined forces to form 
a team and join a league. Good luck 
in this, their initial season. 

SUMMER ART CAMP 

The Antrim Art Academy will once again 
offer the very successful Summer Art 
Camp. One week sessions will be held 
from July 6 through August 14. Director 
Michelle Ali-Oglu will be co-ordinating 
the varied multimedia art projects with 
both in and outdoor activities while 
teacher Susan Bartlett will direct 
movement, theatre games, improvisations, 
storytelling, rhythm and music. 

This year's Art Camp will include 
"creative lunches" prepared by the 
students. Art projects will feature 
painting murals, wind sculptures, 
treasure chest and much more. Each 
weekly camp will focus on a different 
culture which will co-ordinate the arts, 
music and theatre. The themes will 
be African Drums, Egyptian Pharaohs, 
Arabian Nights, Land of Magic Dreams, 
the Circus, Modern Painters and Around 
the World. 

Students may attend as many weeks as 
desired. Art Camp sessions will run 
from 9AM to 4PM Monday through Friday. 
Arrangements may be made for earlier 
morning hours. Campers will only need 
to bring a snack, a good mood and a 
lot of enthusiasm! Tuition for one 
week is $125 with additional sessions 
at $100 each. For further information 
call Michelle at the Art Academy at 
588-2444. 

The July meeting of the Club will feature 
a picnic at the home of Jim and Brenda 
Bryer in Stoddard on July 27. The August 
24 meeting will feature a garden tour 
to homes in Antrim to finish at the 
home of Paul and Anne Miller on Bridle 
Road. For more information please call 
Helen Hanmond at 588-2264. 

ANTRIM ART ACADEMY 

The Antrim Art Academy will hold it 
4th annual "ART EXHIBIT" on Sunday June 
28, from 12 Noon to 6PM. Diplomas and 
Certificate Awards Ceremony will be 
held at 4PM. A great variety of art 
projects will be presented including 
a new concept of wood interpretations. 
Everybody is welcome to enjoy this 
afternoon with our young artists of 
different ages. 

□ ANTRIM ART ACADEMY H 
PO Box 128, Antrim, NH 03440   TEL: 588-2444 



WOMAN'S CLUB ANTRIM DIRECTOR Y 

At the recent annual meeting of the 
Antrim Woman's Club held at the Antrim 
Inn, the following slate of officers 
for 1992-1993 was installed by State 
President GFWC,NH, Rachel Halbrook. 

President- Martha Brown 
Vice President- Doris Bryer 
Secretary- Nancy Lovell 
Treasurer- Ann Dwight 
Corr. Sec- Bonnie Jones 
Parliamentarian- Alice Behlman 
Auditor- Sue Taylor 

The Antrim Woman's Club has presented 
gold membership cards and certificates 
to 4 members with 50 or more years of 
membership- Merna Young, Nellie Thornton, 
Miriam Roberts, and Mildred Zabriskie. 
Congratulations to all! The Antrim 
Club   was   organized   in   1913. 

At the state annual meeting of the GFWC, 
NH, the Antrim Club received 14 
citations. The club was very pleased 
to receive a Third Prize with a $40 
check for its Community Improvement 
Program for Holiday Decorating for the 
town. Prizes for CIP programs at the 
state level are sponsored by the Chevron 
Corp. 

In the Arts and Crafts division, Lois 
Harriman won a Blue Ribbon for her oil 
portrait and an Honorable Mention for 
her portrait in charcoal. Other 
exhibitors, Trudy Oesch, Nancy Lovell 
and Beth Merril all brought home second 
prizes in their particular fields. 

The "ANTRIM DIRECTORY"of 1992-1993 is 
now available and can be picked up at 
Town Hall, the Tattle Library or a local 
real estate office. 

This directory is the 6th edition 
produced by the Antrim Woman's Club 
and offered to the public free of charge. 
It contains a brief history of Antrim, 
information about permits and school 
registration, a list of organizations, 
a classified directory of all businesses 
and a linear map in the centerfold. 

A conmittee of eight members of the 
Antrim Woman's Club prepared the text, 
Anne Miller(past president) designed 
the cover, and the Monadnock Paper Mills 
donated the paper. Several generous 
donations were given toward the cost 
of publication, but future issues will 
need additional financing. Suggestions 
are welcome. 

**************************************** 

NEW ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY 
We are offering a new advertising format 
beginning with the Fall issue. An 
advertiser will be able to supply a 
pre-printed 8^x11 sheet to be inserted 
in the LIMRIK. It will be mailed to 
1400 households for $100. If you have 
a lot to say to Antrim residents, this 
is the least expensive way to do it! 
Insertions will be available to a first- 
come,  first-served basis, so reserve 
your issue now. Call Lois today. 
***************************************** 

THIS SPACE WAS RESERVED FOR YOUR ARTICLE 
OR PRESS RELEASE.  DID YOU FORGET??????? 

Please send info to The Antrim LIMRIK, 
PO Box 30, Antrim, NH 03440. Next issue's 
deadline is Sept. 1. 
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sell 1      Think  h ard, now . 
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Insurance 
• Homeowner 
• Condominium 
• Automobile 
• Boat 
• Motorcycle 
• Life & Disability 
• Business 

Reade & Woods 
INSURANCE    AGENCY 

Linda Morse        (J—^) ^ 
David C.Penny    ViX ==" 

Residence (603) 588-6605 
Antrim, NH 03440 

(603) 464-3889 
Corner of Hennikcr ind Proion Street*, Hilhboro. NH 032*4 

RR2 Box 448 
Main & Prospect Street 
Antrim, NH 03440 
(603) 588-3222 

Gregory E. Goff 
Business Counselor 

  
:'GBS": General Business Services 

Business & Personal Taxes 
Business Plans & Personal 
Budgeting - Tax Planning 

ARTEK, INC. 

Elm Ave 

NOW OPEN on 

SATURDAYS 
25% Off until Labor Day 
Museum Quality Handcrafted 

GIFT Creations 

MON - SAT 10am - 4pm 
between Antrim & Hillsboro on RTE 202 

* Follow the signs to experience 
History, Visit a Bit of the Past 

Antrim NH 03440 - 0145    (603) 588 - 6825 

'.)*«';"«« v *#*'%; 

BRUCE^BRODKIN, M.D., P.A.C.O.G. 
CHARLES J>SEIGEL, M.D., P.A.C.O.G. 
DAVID R. LEVENE^M.D.. P.A.C.O.G. 

TRACEY A. BOWMAN, CNM 
PROF. A'ASSN.^--^ 

OBSTETRICS AND CYNECOLOOY 

IIV AIM-OINTMENT MONADNOCK COMMUNITY HOSPITA!,., 

Antrim: 588-8091   PETERBOROUGH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03*3S
X 

***************************************************************** 

ANTRIM  COMMUNITY  CALENDAR 

***************************************************************** 

Peterborough Savings Bank 

Member FD1C 
■ - -=r=3 
An Equal Housing Lender 

AT WITS' END 

JUNE 

25..Chamber of Commerce, General Meeting 
Four Seasons, 6PM 

28..Antrim Art Academy Exhibit, 12-6 

29.. Antrim Historical Society, Presby. 
Church, 6PM 

JULY 

25..Antrim Baptist Church Summer Fair 

27..Antrim Garden Club 

30..Live Oak's Concert,  Stone Church 
8PM, "Songs of Spain" 

.--^ 

Gifts 
Jewelry   ! 

Gift      i 
Baskets 

Route 202 
Antrim, NH 03440 

P.O. Box 482 
(603) 588-2212 

Pam Bagloe • Nancy Timko 

:«»3&s»-i«,'*aw'«»^ mw'msmm^^immm 

JeMJtey *Jacm 
and 

JtozUt 
ROUTE 202 SOUTH 

ANTRIM. NEW HAMPSHIRE 03440 

ITBIKU 
MINI MART 

588-6893      Antrim. N.H. 

OPEN 
7 Diyi i Wttk 

6 a.m. to 11 p.m 

E*ON Junction of Route 202 t 31 
Olher T'BIRD facilities In Kcem & Hinidale, 
N.H., and Btllowi Falls and Sp'inglitld. VI. 

Linda Tenney (603) 588-2020 TRI-STATE  MEGABUCKS 

■ "■'■ '■'' '«'■■' """■"*"' -mi 



ROBERT P. HOCKMUTH. M.D. 
BOARD  CERTIFIED  FAMILY   MEDICINE 

RR  2. BOX 449 
ANTRIM. NEW HAMPSHIRE    03440 

APPOINTMENTS 
(603) 588-8091 

BOB 

************************************************************ 

ANTRIM COMMUNITY CALENDAR 

***************************************************************** 

AUGUST 

1...Lion's  Auction,  former  Peterboro 
Ford location 

2...Live Oak's free Student Recital, 
Antrim Grange, 3PM 

6...Live Oak's Concert, Stone Church, 
8PM, Song of The Soul 

6,7,8... Antrim Players' Performances 

7,8,9 ANTRIM DAYS 

9...Live Oak's free Student Recital, 
Antrim Grange, 3PM 

10-14..Vacation Church School 

21,22,23..Bennington's Sesquicentennial 

24..Antrim Garden Club 

Pamela L. Bagloe 
Property Manager 

ANTRIM VILLAGE 
FOREST PRODUCTS 

SELECTIVE CUTTING • LAND CLEARING • FIREWOOD 

P0. BOX 28      DURGIN ROAD 
ANTRIM. NEW HAMPSHIRE 03440 

Aiken Street 
Antrim, NH 
03440-9679 
(603) 588-6368 
Fax (603) 588-6133 

auMjuinwmmmi. .' uujjiRmau.MLJiiLMi.^ijM'Bff^ i".jumwawwiw>'w!mmw,."^ JI'^.4-;MJ.,J'U,,AA,I^ 


